
 

 

                                              
 
 

In an effort to lower our CSA scores, the Evans Safety Team is conducting 

MANDATORY CSA Awareness Training for ALL operators. 

The following is the front and back of the postcards that were mailed to all 

of the operators.  Please encourage all of your folks to call into the phone 

line sooner rather than later.  

            

              

  

                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Pictured above is the front of the 

post card that was mailed to all 

operators.  

 

Pictured above is the reverse side of 

the post card. 

 


